
 

Re: the 12/16/14 CHC meeting:  

 

The committee voted at the November meeting to cancel the December 

meeting.  The committee had dedicated numerous collective hours in 

November and early December to fundraising and collecting for the food 

pantry.  In light of the fact that there were no items needing to be urgently 

addressed this month and the impending Christmas holiday, we voted to 

reconvene on Tuesday, January 20, 2015 for our regular monthly meeting. 

 


